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VILLA SERENA DINNER MENU JUNE 1985

FRIDAY, JUNE 14th

Choice of Baked Fish
or Breaded Pork Chop

Potato ' :

Vegetable

Dessert

FRIDAY, JUNE 28th

Pre-Holiday Celebration
Choice of Barbecued Ribs

Or Roasted Chicken
Potato

Vegetable
Dessert

Cost $6.50

Please note there will be just

2 dinners in June.

Cost of Pre-Holiday dinner is

$6-50-
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Last month we had two lucky
bingo winners. Congratula-
tions to Teresa Bocchiocchio
and Loretta Smola. May you
enjoy your winnings.

* *x * % *

A speedy recovery to all
of our friends who are in
" the hospital. Hurry- home
Joseph Bernat, Lad Cimler,
Loretta Welsh. Glad to
hear you are home again
Margaret Lynch.

* * % *x *x

There will be no meetings
during June, July or August
for the World War I Veterans.
We will let you know when

we resume meetings.

Tk k% % %

Jean Tatone will be going
camping with her family.

Let us know how it is rough-
ing, Jean.

* * Xk * %

Ellen Guarnieri is leaving
at the end of May for a 9
day trip to Lourdes and
Fatima.

* * % *x %

Our sympathy to Rose Vitale
on the recent death of her
sister. Also to Ann Picozzi
on the recent death of her
sister-in-law. ;

* % % * %

We hear that Eric Golem is in
the hospital. We wish you a
speedy recovery, Eric. Hurry
home.

* * % % %

A big thank you to Harold Dielman
who donated some books to our
library. We are always glad to
receive books.

* % % * *

MEMBERS: Be sure to check the date
On your membership cards. You don't
want them to expire and miss out on
the many activities at the Villa
Serena. -

* * % *x %
We hear that Mary Safranko will be

taking a week long tour of the
New England .area. - Enjoy it, Mary.

* % % * %

-Residents, please be sure that we
have your license plate numbers
on file.,

* % % % %

Claudia Weidlund will be spending
some time with her family in
Harrisville, W. Virginia. Have
fun, Claudia.

* % % * %

'Did you know that we have 6 gals
and 12 men who have gardens? We
also hear that we have well-fed
bunnies too, because they ate
John Smola's lettuce!

* %k % % %

Worry is like a rocking chair--
it gives you something to do
but it doesn't get yﬁ: anywhere.

* % % %

“10-



PHEHZ -

 RAEHEHIHEQ>  »ZEwmEn

24

m:;mﬂmumsunm
1=3 Art

1-4 Needlework
3:30 Rosary
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9-1 Sewing

7:30 Game night

10~12 Boutique

1=3 Boutique

10:00 Church Insp.

7:30 Game night

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
3 4 5 6 7
9-12 Ceramics 9-1 Sewing 10=12 Boutique 10:00 Church Insp.
| 1-3 Art ; " _
|. 1-4 Needlework 2~3 Dancercise 1=3 Boutique
1 3:30 Rosary o
7:30 musoo:Hm_( "7:30 Game Night 7:00 Cards 7:30 Game night
10 11 ; 12 13 14
9~12 Ceramics 9~1 Sewing 10-12 Boutique . 10:00 Church Insp.
1-3 Art V ﬂ , ;
1-4 Needlework 1=3 Boutique
3:30 Rosary
: ; 5:00 Dinner
7:30 Pinochle 7:30 Game night, 7:30 Game night 7:00 Bingo
b 18 19 i <
9-12 Ceramics ‘ 10:00 Church Insp.
1-3 Art :
1-4 Needlework
3:30 Rosary
7:30 Pinochle '7:30 Game night |7:00 cards” 7:30 Game night
T 25 i 7 27 28

5:00 Dinner
7:00 Program

SPECIAL EVENTS

Friday, June Ju ~-=5:00 Dinner, 7:00 Big Bingo

Friday,. June 28 --5:00 Pre-Holiday Dinner, 7:00 Entertainment

‘Saturdays -- 7:30 Game night

Birthdays

and Anniversaries

H =2 4 Yy



CERAMICS CLASS NEWS

Well, it sure seems like summer
is finally here! Everyone is
working hard to finish up be-
fore classes end for summer vaca-
tion.

Anna Dean is making a beautiful
Madonna dressed in Copenhagen
blue. She'll get lots of com-
pliments on this one. If Rose
Vitale does any entertaining,
she'll be all ready. She just
finished a very attractive
pasta bowl and is making another
one for the Boutique. Jennie
Kapelka did a white Mother of
Pearl Christmas tree for the
Boutique and it is already
spoken for. By the way, a
Christmas tree in white Mother
of Pearl makes a lovely gift
for that very special rela-
tive or friend.

Rose Katz just made a gorgeous
pink swan soap dish for her
bathroom. We have a complete
line of bathroom accessories
available and the great part
is we can have the colors we
want when we make them our-
selves. Marge Reynolds who's
making baby booties and a
casserole, and Teresa who's
making a dove, are really
busy working on items for the
upcoming Boutique. -

I would like to welcome our
two new students, Marge Trivi-
ssonno and Mercedes Dirner.

A final word. The last day of
class is June 24th. Classes
will resume September 16th at
the same time. On June 18th, a
special class will start for
those making Boutique items.

Have a safe, happy, active
summer. If you get a chance,
stop in at our shop. See you
in September.

' Ray DiSanto

* % * * *

CHURCH INSPIRATION

Our church services on Thursday -
mornings will continue through
June. Try to attend one of the
services.

Ministers for June are as follows:

6th Rev. Wm. O'Neill

St. Clare Catholic Church
13th Rev. Boyer Wild

Lyndhurst Baptist Church
20£h Rev., Robert Cline

Messiah Lutheran Church.
27th  To be announced

* % % %k %

SEWING CLASS

Can it be that this is an article
for the June Villa Voice? Where
is 1985 going? ‘I guess that
means it's time to check up on
our New Year's resolutions—--have
we kept any of them? Oh, well,

I know we tried.

The Sewing Class must have made
a collective resolution to keep
busy and productive this spring.
The sewing machines have really
been humming lately. 1It's been
fun helping everyone with a wide
variety of interesting projects.
We will finish up at the end of
June and give you all a vacation.

If anyone get stuck on their sewing

project during July and August
just call me. I'll be home most
of the summer. I plan to catch

up on some of my unfinished projects

and maybe you will be doing that
too. »

I hope you all have a very enjoyable

and relaxing vacation.
in September.

See you

Sally Kinney

* % % % %



BINGO AND DINNER

Avid bingo players flocked to
the Villa Serena for an even-
ing of bingo preceded by dinner.
A delicious meal, as usual, and
after a bit of relaxing on to
the games.

By 7:00 P.M. we were all in

the dining room ready to watch
and hope for our lucky numbers
to turn up. All winners smileqd,
while losers groaned. Mary Cal=
ogero called the numbers and
Clara Corea and Mr. Chesler
called them back. Mr. Chesler
had the honor of calling the
numbers for the last "fill up"
game.

Bingo is really 'our game' --
very popular at the Vvilla!
Why not join us in June?

Margaret Rose

* k ok ok *

KITCHEN CLOSED =—-- VACATION

After our Pre-Holiday dinner

on Friday, June 28th, the kitch-
en will be closged until September
to give everyonhe a well-deserved
vacation. All'ef our people
work so hard all year long to
please our friends who have
dinner with us. '

At this time we want to thank

all of you who so very faithfully °

dined with us week after week.
We could not get along without -
you. Do come back when we open
the kitchen in September for
more delicious”dinners.

Incidentally, we will have a
few activities during the summer
months. We will let you know -
in advance so that you can plan
to attend. Again, thank you for
your support. 43

* Kk %k % %

SENIOR CITIZENS DAY

Senior Citizens Day was celebrated
with a luncheon--fresh fruit, cot-
tage cheese and muffins. Just a
few calories but the dessert--
chocolate cream puffs!!

For the afternoon entertainment,
Ron Wills played the piano delight-
fully. About 20 girls from Mayfield
High School sewing classes modeled
the clothes they had made. What a
variety and such beautiful work!
Sandy Turner, a Mayfield High
teacher, introduced each girl and
described the outfit she was wear-
ing. Mrs. Turner was a sewing
teacher at villa Serena years ago.

Some members of the sewing class

at Villa Serena, under the direc-
tion of Sally Kinney, took their
turn modeling the items they had
made. Ida Michaels showed a dress
and a blouse and doll clothes she
made. Estelle Fillo modeled a
striking suit and dress. Ann Klein
wore .a pretty print dress and an
unusual poncho type raincoat. Kate
Blumer modeled a vest made of ties.
Ruth Schwartz displayed two dresses
and Dora Kohn modeled a pretty suit.
Sally said she thinks people who
sew are "special".

Mr. Chesler read from articles about
seniors taking care of themselves.
Keep active and life will be better.

The program closed with Ron Wills
playing for our singing--along with
Dorothy Papcke=="When Your Hair has
Turned to Silver" and "wWhen I Grow
too old to Dream". 'What a beauti-

ful day and program!!.
Margaret Rose

* Kk % K %



PROFESSOR KALL

At our April 25th session, a few

- members of the group had varied
questions for Professor Kall.
The information we received made
us a "step ahead" of the current
coverage of the media during the
Bitburg visit and the Nicara-
guan situation. Very interest-
ing! This is one of the rea-
sons we have enjoyed his talks
for the last 12 years. Many
other topics were also dis-
cussed.

Professor Kall is so knowledge-
able about so many topics and
recounts his experiences vivid-
ly. We will miss him during
the summer months. ¢

Irene McDonough

* % X% % %

BOCCI - HORSESHOES

Hey, good spring exercise is just
around the corner--it is Bocci

and Horseshoes time. We will meet
every Friday from July 12th to
August 23rd at 6:30 P.M.

On Friday, August 23rd, we will
have a party for all of the play-
ers. The grand finale!

Just as you do in pinochle, bingo,
bridge, and dinners, the . men and
women will play together. If you
would like to play, just come to
the backyard on Friday, July 12th,
at 6:30 and sign up. Or you can
sign up in the pool room or the
mail room.

Remember, all members of the Villa
Serena as well as the residents
are welcome to participate. The
more the merrier. See you on the
12th of July.

Bill Pace

* * * % *

WEDNESDAY CARD PARTIES

Hello! The Wednesday night card

parties are going pretty strong.

At our last we had 47 players and
sic winners.

Again I have been asked about non-
members coming to the card party.
I have been informed it is okay
for non-members to come a couple
oftimes and then to become mem-—
bers. As I have said before, the
card parties are open to all with
no charge. You can play any kind
of cards you desire.

The winners for April 24th, were
John Nagy, Joe Rak, Mary Fran Dun-
lap, Florence Truchel, Len Shoe-
maker and Mary Blasko.

May 8th winners were Isabell Byron,
Mary Blasko, Pauline Kubik, Joe
Rak, Evelyn DeFlorentis and Hazel
Shoemaker.

The June card party dates are Wed-
nesday, June 5th and Wednesday,
June 19th.

Len Shoemaker

* % * * %

DANCERCISE NEWS

As they say, all good things must
come to an end, but for us it

will be just for the summer months.
June 11th is our last class until
fall and it will be a picnic at

my home. Time 11:30 A.M. All mem-
bers of the class are invited.

I've enjoyed exercising with you
and hope to see you all back in

the fall so we can stay well to-
gether. In the meantime, have a
healthy and pleasant summer.

Flossie Bluhm

k %k * % %



MENS' CLUB NEWS !

We were happy to welcome Edward
voyta (Apt. 317) as our newest:
member. Glad to have you with
us, Ed, and hop you will join
in our various activities.

Welfare chairman John Smola
confirmed that Lad Cimler was
back in the hospital.

Our annual Mens Club dinner
will take place within the
next few weeks. We don't
have a definite date at this
writing. We'll get word to
you as soon as President
LoCastro makes the final ar-
rangements.

The spring pool tournament

has just been concluded and
we're happy to announce the
winners as follows:

Cclass A =-- 1 John Smola
2 John Turk
Class B -- 1 Felix Pawloski
2

Carl Calabrese

It won't be long before the
start of the horseshoe and
bocci tournaments. These
activities are held on Fri-
days during July and Audgust
at ' 6:30 P.M. There is an
article giving details in
this issue of. the Villa Voice.

Our next meeting is scheduled
for Tuesday, June 11th, at
6:30 P.M,

Bill Nau
VP & Secy.

* *x * k *

"MALL TRIPS

Wednesday, June 5th
Euclid Mall

Wednesday, June 19th
Mentor Mall

* * % * *

MONDAY ART CLASS

The "Welcome to Join" sign is
still out for the Monday after-
noon -Art Class. '

To'start you will not need any
costly supplies -- we will pro-

.vide pencils and paper. NO

charge so that you can try your
hand at drawing.

Give it a try from 1:00 to 3:00
on Mondays through June.

The last class will be on Monday,

June 24th. There will be no

classes during July and August.
Harold Dielman

*x * * * *

BOWLING NEWS

Here are the high-scorers oOn.

our bowling team. Congratu-
lations to all of youl!

Harry Lasky - 201

Joe Lessem e 219
Frank Sprafka --= 227

Marge'Vobornik was our high
scorer for 3 games. Her total
was 669!

Our Monday bowling at the Col-
eseum is cancelled until fur-
ther notice because the Cole-
seum is remodeling the alleys.
As soon as I know when the
alleys will be ready for play.,
I will contact you.

If anyone would like to join
the group, please call me.
Hope to see you soOOn.

Bill Pace

* *x * % *




MOTHERS DAY TRIBUTE

To honor all Mothers, the Villa
Serena served a wonderful dinner
starting with large fresh straw-
berries, then eye of the round
steak and finishing off with

the favorite--apple pie.

Beautiful styrofoam flowers as
centerpieces made the tables
so very cheerful,

After dinner many guests were
seen strolling around our
grounds--possibly hoping to
walk off a few calories!

Our musical salute to mothers
was given by Bob Chidsey and
June Anthony accompanied by
John Petrone on the piano.

What a trio of great artists!!
Bob opened the program wuth a
medley of songs we all knew.

Of course, he included "MOTHER".

June "charged" the men )as

Mr. Chesler remarked) with many
wonderful songs as only she

can sing them. John really dis-
played his talent with several
perennial favorites from "Fiddler
on the Roof".--favorites of so
many of us.

Bob and June sang duets and we,’
the audience, joined in "loud
and clear" to songs we remem-
ber well--songs from our days.
"Bill Bailey" was a request
from the audience and June
"belted" it out properly. Mr.
Chesler requested his favorite
"Ramona". : s S

A rousing tribute to mothers
ended much too soon with our
theme "I'll See you in my
Dreams". Thank you June, Bob
and John. You were super!!

Margaret Rose

* %k * * *

BOUTIQUE CLASS

This is always the time of the
year to evaluate what we've done,
what we are going to do and what
we'd like to do —-- hopefully.

I think this loyal group of work-
ers really needs a vacation. How-
ever IF you just can't stand to
watch any more TV I'm sure I can
find something for you to do.
There is still a lot of work to
get ready for November.

I want to thank you for the quick
response on the Cabbage Patch
Stencils. I knew you'd come
through for me. I can still use
one gallon bleach bottles and
plain dry cleaning bags. Please
remember to fold the bags neatly.

In the meantime have a wonderful
summer and enjoy yourselves. Get
Plenty of rest because just re-
member I'll be cooking up work
for September. I promise I'll
only have fun work for you.

Our last class is Wednesday,
June 26th.

Sally Kinney

* * % * *

PROFESSOR KALL

Professor Kall was here at the
Villa Serena on May 16th for one
of his last two discussions. He
gave us a lot more information
on the Nicaraguan troubles than
we could find in a newspaper. He
explains things so well that his
talks are always -informative.
Questions and comments from the
audience are always welcome and
make for an interesting hour.

We hope to have Professor Kall
with us again in September when
classes start again.

X *k kx * *



DINNER = DANCE

Because so many of our residents
and members are avid dancers, we
try to keep them happy so on
April 26th, we had a great
dinner, as usual, followed by
dancing with music furnished

by one of our favorite bands.
There was Mike Jacobs on drums,
Bob Vernon on piano, Jack
Michaels on trumpet and Billy
Kaye, bass guitar and vocals.

They opened the program with the
lively song "New York, New York"
and that got everyone in the
mood for dancing or toe-tapping.
A variety of dance music pleased
everyone. You name it and they
played it. Such talent!

Eleanor Wolff received a bottle
of wine which she had won in a
slogan guessing game on the
recent New York City trip.

Billy Kaye sang "Yellow Bird"
with obligato of -"la-las" by
Mr. Chesler and a piano solo

by Bob Vernon. Billy really
made a hit when he sang Julio's
song -- "To All the Girls".

There was a very large number
of birthday celebrants and we
were very enthusiastic in our
singing of Happy Birthday.

Two anniversary couples were
honored--Mr. & Mrs. Donald
Gisondo and Mr. & Mrs. Chester
Ference who danced the anni-
versary waltz beautifully.

There were more requests for
dancing. Mr. Chesler sang
"Have Negala" while a stir-
ring circle of dancers per-
formed.

A wonderful evening of music,
fun and dancing ended as
usual with our theme song.

Margaret Rose

* Kk Kk * %

THISTLEDOWN, HERE WE COME!.

Time to start saving your pennies
or maybe it should be dollars be-
cause on Wednesday, June 26th, we
are going to the races! We plan
to make a day of it. We will have
lunch in the "Horsin' Around Room"
and after lunch is when the action
starts. Get your bets ready!

The cost will be $6.75 which covers
admission, program and lunch. Lunch
consists of sandwich, salad, dessert
and beverage. Transportation will
be extra. Please sign up in the
office as soon as possible for this
exciting afternoon that comes just
once a year! Wednesday, June 26th
is the date.

* % * % *

NEEDLEWORK CLASSES

It is June already and the dedi- .
cated needlework ladies have been
busier than ever this past spring.
Each year these ladies come up
with super new ideas. If you
would like to knit, crochet,
needlepoint or cross stitch some
small items over the summer, please
do come to class on Monday from
1:00 to 4:00 and I will supply
you with the materials. We have
classes through June.

In the meantime, have a wonderful

summer and save your ideas for the

fall classes. and our 1985 Boutique.
Phyllis E. Milbrodt

* % * % %

PINOCHLE TOURNAMENT WINNERS

May 6

" Harry Laskey 700 $2.50
Barbara Mikes 550 1.75
Mary F. Dunlap 552 1.25
Alma Reinke 547 1.00

May 13
Theresa Feinkohl 596 2¢25
Mark Blasko 567 2.00
Renoto Tecceoni 558 1,50

Christine Stech 549 1.25
*k ok Kk Kk ok =




From all of wus to all of you =--May your new year be filled with all

FLOWER:

JUNE

]

15
16

17
19

20

22
23
24

25
28
30

24
25
27

23
29

Eva Kleinhans
Gordon Groenwold
Rose Vitale

Mary Hilditch
Jennie Kapelka
James Micale

Joseph Bernatt
Elizabeth Fedor
Sylvia Vojta
Mary Visdos

Rose

Mae Gaghan
Marie Nau

John Smola

Lenore Terrill
Cl.Lara Corea
Marion Keberdle

ANNIVERSARIES

Mr..

Mr .
Mr .
Mr.
Mr .
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr.
Mr .
Mr.
Mr.
Mr .
Mr.
Mr .

good things.

JUNE BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

616
620

221

518
534..

718 @

. b i T e o

317 G
233,
202

830
Josephine Sabatina
Anthony Filly
Ida Filly
Mary Ann Olson
Esther Everett:
Joseph Finger
Minnie Prokop
Margaret Lynch
Charlotte Bohacek

227
217

- 247

230

623
503
815

324 ...
415
816 =i
633
6347 U5:
321

RO RROR ORI

:Mrs.,

Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs-
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.
Mrs.

Raymond' Hubet -
Leonard Shoemaker"
Max Keane 418-
George Dirner
Joseph ‘Skadra
Joseph Lessem - [ _
Jerome Levitt - 707
Stanley 'Linek

Clem Brazis @ 416
Carl Calabrese 530
James Fasimpaur
Louis Storto
John Hatras
Joseph Cipolla
Karl Schanzel
Edward Vojta
Everett. Allen

<316

630

317

11

12

14

15

16
17

19
22

24

25
26
27

28
29
30

BIRTHSTONE:
" JUNE
3 Dorothy Filion
4 Millie DeVanzo

Steve Herega
Marge Orris

Joan Patterson
Gene Bluhm’

‘Anna Bodnar

Mae Clarke
Llewellyn Jewell
Edythe Leighton
Joseph Marks
Maurice Melincoff
Robert Sampson
Sylvia Fishman
Rose Groonis
Agnes CoOrrigan
George Kassoff
Sheryl Sherman
Florence Tomaro
Elizabeth Trivison
Arnold ‘Capstick
Madelon Faix
Elsie Horwitz
Alice Strobel
Everett Allen
Jerry Cellura
James Fasimpaur -
Evelyn Frazier
Mary Hohs

‘Rose McGinty

Louis Schwartz
Charlene Osters
Rose Puinno

;Jeanette -Shafer.

William Hildebran
Andrew Habinak
Frances Ruggiero
Maryann Seitz
Margaret Andrews
Charlotte Maier
Albert Porath

“"Mary Surman

Drucilla Wiltshire
Christine Hazel
Henrietta Trott
Morris Fisher
Marguerite Hildebran
Rose Kline '~

Irene Csider

Eleanor Allen
William Grimm

Pearl
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DINNER AND BIG BINGO

Bingo is a very popular sport
for most of our friends and
so to keep many of them happy
we are adain going to have .a
dinner on Friday, June 14th
and BINGO afterwards. ‘- Lots -
of big prizes and fun for every-
one. The cost is three cards
for $2.00 and happily you'll
win lots of money. Everyone
has a good chance of taklng
home a prize.

See you at the dinner and'the
Big Bingo on Friday, June 14th.

1;‘!

* % k % *

PRE-HOLIDAY CELEBRATION

On Friday, June 28th, we will
have a pre Fourth of July cele-
bration and it will start with
dinner. And what a dinner! How
does BBQ ribs or roast chicken
sound to you? And, of course,
we will have all the trimmings.

If you have attended any of our
Pre-Holiday celebrations before,
you know we always have a great
time. No fireworks, but a great
time.

We will also have a very special
program and I think you will a-
gree when we tell you that EA4
and Gilda Cifani will be at the
Villa to entertain you. They
are-a terrific palr so don't
miss them.

Better buy your tickets as soon
as possible so that you will not
be disappointed. The price of
the dinner will be $6.50 and

. that is a bargain.

‘'Remember the date =-- Frida
June 28th, with dinner at 5: 00
and the Cifanis at 7:00 P.M,

: Don't'you'miss it!

* % % % %
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